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rtuinstra47@gmail.com

From: Chuck Rawsthorne <crrfbc@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2018 9:39 PM
To: Roger
Subject: Fwd: Mali MInutes/Benin Blessings update from Cindy Faile

 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Cindy Faile <cindyfaile@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Oct 12, 2018 at 9:35 PM 
Subject: Mali MInutes/Benin Blessings update from Cindy Faile 
To:  
 

Mali Matters/Benin Blessings 
Hello all,  
   I do apologize for not writing sooner.  God has been so good and faithful to us here; but things have been a bit 
hectic these last few days.  
   The big news from Africa for which to praise the Lord and to continue praying about is: 

-          Mali – IBB is beginning the new school year.  Please pray for a good year and for us to continue 
seeing God work to meet needs for us in this ministry as well as in the lives of our students and 
graduates.  
-          Benin – Praise the Lord that the clinic is in the process of being reopened.  It was temporarily 
closed as was a large number of other clinics.  God opened the right doors for us to be able to open again 
soon.  

    For now, thank you for your prayers for my family here.  This past weekend, instead of heading out to 
meetings in churches as scheduled, I ended up at the bedside of one of my nephews, my brother’s son.  God 
decided to take him home.  He went home one day before his 33rd birthday. We buried him today.  Our comfort 
is knowing he’s with the Lord and we will one day see him again.  God’s promises are true.  Please pray for my 
family, in particular his father and brother.  
Your servant for Christ, 
Cindy  
Thought for today: “For all the promises of God in him (Christ) are yea, and in him (Christ) Amen, unto 
the glory of God by us.”  2 Corinthians 2:20 


